Hau, Lucy

From: John Cabrelii

Sent: Friday, May 07, 2010 9:12 AM

To: Hau, Lucy

Subject: Unionville Festival Beer Garden Request
Hi Lucy,

Please forward this request to Council from the Unionville Festival.

The Unionville Festival is looking for permission from Council to have
a licensed area for this year's Festival, the time and date are below.

The area will be run subject to all Town and AGCO rules and regulations.

Saturday June 5th, 2010 on the Crosby Baseball Field located behind
crosby Arena.

Hours of operation will be Noon until 8pm.
If you have any questions please contact me at 416 568 4991.
Thanks for all your help and support of the Unionville Festival.

John Cabrelli



